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Guatemala September 17, 2019

Badminton Asociations and Federations
Present

Dear friends.

Receive a cordial greeting from the National Badminton Federation of Guatemala,
wishing you success in every activity you undertake.

As you know, the official hotel for the "Vl Guatemala lnternational Series 2A19"
event that willtake place from September 25 to 29 was the Hotel Guatemala Inn, however,
due to the hotel's last minute changes that affect athletes and delegations we must make
the change from official hotelto the Glarion Suites Guatemala Hotel, who will maintain the
following rates:

Single or double room
Triple room:
Quadruple room:

US $ 79.00 + 22o/o tax
US $ 90.00 + 22o/o lax
US $ 100.00 + 22o/o tax

All with buffet breakfast included

ln order to make the change, the countries that have already made their reservation
at the previous hotel must cancel it and then contact the person in charge of the event: Mario
Catalán by email or by pone call +502 3083 2145 or via
WhatsApp who can assist you in the change.

We extend our sincerest apologies inconvenience.
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Mario Bracamonte
Técnico

de Guatemala

dminton de Guotemolo
Coliseo Deportivo, Ciudod de los Deportes 4 . Teléfon os 229 5-8640, 229 5-8641

Federación Nacionalde

Federoción Nccicnct de
Siiio Web: www.bodmintonguote.oro.qt . E-moil: bodmintonquole@omoil.com


